
From: Foley, Dominic <dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com>  

Sent: August 14, 2025 11:51 AM 

To: Jo Galarneau <jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca>; Amanda N. George <AGeorge@bwbllp.ca> 

Cc: shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca; nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca; NP Regulatory Contact 

<Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; Wright, Douglas <dwright@newfoundlandpower.com>; 

dbrowne@bfma-law.com; sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; bbailey@bfma-

law.com; pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; gseaborn@poolealthouse.ca; 

dfleming@coxandpalmer.com; sluk@oktlaw.com; nkennedy@oktlaw.com; Jason T. Cooke 

<jcooke@bwbllp.ca>; Sarah L. MacLeod <SLMacLeod@bwbllp.ca>; Public Utilities Board 

<board@pub.nl.ca>; Ryan Oake <roake@pub.nl.ca> 

 

Subject: RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Order No. P.U. 12(2025) - Request for Reconsideration 

 

Good day,  

 

Newfoundland Power has no comment on the above-noted request for reconsideration.  

 

Regards,  

 

Dominic 

 

Dominic Foley // Legal Counsel 

55 Kenmount Road, St. John’s, NL • A1B 3P6 

Telephone 709-737-5500, ext. 6200 • FAX (709) 737-2974 

dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com 
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